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Mr. Edward 1. Kinberg
Kinberg &.Associates LLC
1290 W. Eau Gal1ie Blvd
Melbourne, Florida 32935-5341

Dear Mr. Kinberg:

850/488-0007

Thank you for attending the recent training in Viera and speaking to the
volunteer-trainees about your Justice Teaching experience. I have no doubt that
the enthusiasm you conveyed while you spoke motivated and invigorated these
new volunteers. It is my hope that they wil1 be as dedicated to and proud of their
schools as you obviously are.

I also want to thank you for sponsoring the beautiful reception at the Duran
Golf Club. It was one of the best receptions that I have ever attended, and I have
received very favorable conmlents fronl the attendees.

Thanks to your generosity, more children in Florida wil1 be able to
experience and benefit from Justice Teaching. It was a pleasure to meet you, and I
wish you the best in the future.
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